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Nunavut Planning Commission
c¢/o Brian Aglukark

P.O. Box 2101

Cambridge Bay, NU

X0B 0C0

Dear Mr. Aglukark:

Subject: Nunavut Planning Commission’s Conformity Determination for
Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation’s Mary River Project Phase 2.

Fisheries and Oceans Canada — Fisheries Protection Program {DFO) would like to notify
the Nunavut Planning Commission that a Request for Review pursuant to the Fisheries
Protection Provisions of the Fisheries Act was received by DFO on December 23, 2014
from Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation for the Mary River Phase 2 Project (Project)
Proposal.

As requested by the Nunavut Planning Commission in your correspondence to DFO on
December 19, 2014, DFO is forwarding this Request for Review for your consideration
in the Nunavut Planning Commission’s conformity process for this Project proposal.

If you have any questions concerning the attached DFO Request for Review, please
contact Georgina Williston in our Yellowknife Office at (867) 669-4927 or by email at
Georgina.Williston@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.

o



l & I Fisheries and Oceans Péches et Océans
! Canada Canada

Yours sincergly,

Jdlie Dahl
Regional Manager, Regulatory Reviews
Fisheries Protection Program

Attachment: Fisheries and Oceans Canada Request for Review received from
Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation, dated December 23, 2014
Baffinland Map Dock Location

cc. Oliver Curran, Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation
Amanda Hanson Main, Nunavut Impact Review Board
Phyllis Beaulieu, Nunavut Water Board
Stephen Williamson Bathory, Qikiqtani Inuit Association
Salamonie Shoo, Qikigtani Inuit Association
Tracey McCaie, Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada
Tineka Simmons — Northem Projects Management Office

w2



